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Beachwood Breeze

     


     P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245

Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
April 2015
====================================

Neighborhood Yard Sale            |
====================================
The spring sale is on Saturday, April 18th from 8:00 a.m.-1:00p.m.  The sale will be advertised in the Florida Times Union by the Beachwood Civic Association paid for by the civic association.  In addition, the sale will be posted on Craig’s List.  Also, there will be signs posted on Beach Blvd.

Tips for a successful yard sale: 

Multi-Family Yard Sales-The more items on display the more interest it generates.
Set up in style- Organize items into labeled sections, such as “Housewares” and “Sports Gear”.  Clean everything to make it look as new as possible.

Stop traffic-Place eye-catching items where drivers can see them.  Have something for everyone.

Price it right-As a general rule, sell bigger items, such as appliances and toys, at a third to half of what they cost new.

Be prepared-Have newspapers ready to wrap up breakables, and plastic bags to make it easy for shoppers to buy multiple items.
River Region Human Services (RRHS) Update
Mr. Frank Emanuel is no longer assigned to the Community Center.  Mr. Damon Gross has taken his place as Activity Coordinator.
On April 11th and April 25th, RRHS will host a PREVENTION EMPOWERMENT seminar from 10:00 a.m.-2:00p.m.  The seminar is focused on children and youth from ages 5-18.  It will cover nutrition, physical activities and harmfulness of drugs, ex. Molly.
Hazardous Waste Mobile Collection Events
The city of Jacksonville’s Solid Waste Division has scheduled several dates for collection of household hazardous waste and electronic waste.  The purpose of these events is to prevent harmful materials from entering the landfill.  The dates are:

May 16 – at Jacksonville Beach Public Works Dept., 1460 Shetter Avenue;

June 13 – at Ed Austin Regional Park, 2450 Monument Road; and

June 27 – at Lonnie Miller Park, 7689 Prince Lane
The hours are from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
3RD Request Newsletter Delivery Volunteer Needed!!
If you would like to help with delivering the Beachwood Breeze on Shellfish Avenue (only 19 homes), please call Sheila Litwhiler at 904/645-5980.  The newsletters will be delivered to your doorstep for distribution.  
Check Update To Beachwood Civic Assoc. Home Page
Enter www.neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood and click on Beachwood Civic Association.  There is a new link to the Code Enforcement Brochure under the topic External Links.  The pamphlet covers tips to avoid a code enforcement citation along with other helpful information.

          Our Next Meeting will be held on TUESDAY, April 21st at 7:30 pm inside the Community Center, 11758 Marina Drive.   Please join us – all Beachwood residents are welcome.
